

Ground Floor, Red Cross Building
Carlos P. Garcia Avenue, UP Diliman
Quezon City
Telefax (632)929-6929; (632)929-6921/929-6934
www.leb.gov.ph |email:legaleducationboard@ymail.com.

## LEB MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

No. 26 (January 11, 2019)

FOR:

ALL LAW SCHOOLS, DEANS, FACULTY MEMBERS, AND GRADUATES

SUBJECT:

Scholarship opportunity for graduate studies for Law Deans, Faculty

Members and Law Graduates with the 2020 - 2021 Philippine

**Fulbright Graduate Student Program** 

In accordance with the pertinent provisions of Republic Act (R.A.) 7662, otherwise known as the "Legal Reform Act of 1993," this Office hereby endorses the scholarship opportunity for graduate studies being offered by the Fulbright Philippines.

This Office highly encourages Deans and Members of the Faculties of Law to consider applying for graduate studies in law and related fields that are covered by the Fulbright grant.

Fulbright aims to enable qualified Filipinos to pursue their graduate studies in their fields of interest in the United States. Applications are accepted from faculty and staff of Philippine universities, and professionals from non-government organizations, and private & government sectors.

Funding is for a period of one to two years for master's, and two years for doctoral degree studies, and covers round-trip international travel, monthly maintenance allowance, tuition and fees, book/supply allowance, and health and accident insurance.

Application period for 2020-2021 Graduate Student Program is from December 10, 2018 to March 18, 2019. Attached are the Application Form and the Letter of Reference Form.

You may coordinate with the Fulbright Philippine through Fulbright@fulbright.org.ph or telephone (02) 812 0919. For further information, you may visit the Fulbright website at <a href="https://fulbright.org.ph/scholarship-programs/">https://fulbright.org.ph/scholarship-programs/</a>.

Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

EMERSON B. AQUENDE